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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE             

June 14, 2017         Contact: Fred Vanderhoof - (559) 908-5543 

 

FRESNO, CA – The Fresno County Republican Party deeply regrets the violent shooting in 

Washington, D. C., this morning.  Our thoughts and prayers go out to the injured, including 

Republican Majority Whip Steve Scalise.  A special note of thanks goes to the Capitol Hill law 

enforcement whose quick and brave action in stopping the shooter likely prevented more deaths. 

Unfortunately, it appears that Republican legislators and their staff members were targeted by the 

shooter as they practiced for a congressional baseball game.  This is a time for us as Americans to 

unite in support of our public servants who work on our behalf. 


